
 

  
 

HSA Class Action 
Update – September 29, 2020 

Bulletin #16 
(Settlement of the Hewitt Action) 

 
 
We have been advised that the Plaintiffs in the Hewitt Action (being the Trustees of 
Trust No. 1 and Trust No. 2 and the HSA) reached an out of court settlement with the 
Defendant and Third Party, which settlement was a resolution of the disputed claim 
brought in the Hewitt Action.  Notwithstanding the settlement, the Defendant and the 
Third Party denied all liability in the Hewitt Action. 
 
On September 2 and 10, 2020, we appeared before Justice Punnett to seek clarification 
of the Court’s Order from earlier this year approving the settlement.  We are awaiting 
receipt of his Lordship’s Reasons on that application.  When those Reasons for 
Judgment are received we will post an update regarding the expected timing for the 
issuance of a second payment to class members.  As the timing of the Reasons are 
outside of our control, please do not write to us asking when they are expected.  
 
If you are writing to provide us with an updated address, please write or email us at the 
addresses below.  Include in your correspondence your name, current postal address, 
phone number and email address. 
 
 
  Church & Company  
  Attention:  HSA Class Action 
  900 – 1040 West Georgia Street 
  Vancouver, British Columbia 
  V6E 4H1 
 
  Email:  info@churchlegal.com 


